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I-59 - A Wise Investment Past & Future 
The History of Concrete Pavement on I-59 in NE Alabama 

PAST   There is no arguing that the concrete 

pavement on I-59 in NE Alabama has been a great 

investment by ALDOT.  Traveling from Milepost 

194.5 near Gadsden to the Georgia State Line, few 

motorists realize they are traveling over the original 

pavement placed in the mid 1960’s. What is more 

amazing is that the pavement was designed for on-

ly 20 years but lasted over 50 years! 

ALDOT is beginning to replace this pavement with 

the first project to bid in November.      

 I-59 in Mid-1960’s Near Fort Payne  

ALDOT Bid Tabs  Future     In 2010 ALDOT replaced 

11 miles of concrete pavement just 

south of the project mentioned above.  

To date no maintenance has been re-

quired on this pavement.  We expect 

another 30 years of service. 

This 11 mile project attracted 8 concrete 

bidders.  ALDOT estimated bid price was 

between $50,680,000 and $61,900,000.  

The project cost was only $37,496,528, 

$13 Million below the estimated cost.   

  


